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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Marlane Morse <mcmorse@mindspring.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 8:18 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor Thermal Curtain

Mr. Barnes,  
  
After spending some time reviewing the draft EIR regarding the proposed "Thermal Curtains" at Lake Almanor, I was 
expecting to become more informed of the merits of this project.  Unfortunately the opposite occurred.  This study is far 
too focused on overly-simplified issues and does not address those issues of potential greatest impact AT ALL.  Economic 
concerns were not addressed adequately nor was a sophisticated (or even basic) argument made to convince the 
population of the region of any greater good achieved by this project. The later point is an imperative and I was hoping to 
find many good points in favor of what I thought would be a beneficial plan to improve the cold water fisheries of the 
Feather River.  Instead I was left feeling that this project would bring marginal (if any) significant improvement to the 
river.  Until the SWRCB develops a program with more promise and compelling evidence to back it up, I am against 
moving forward with this plan as submitted.   
 
I am opposed to the "Thermal Curtains" as proposed. 
 
Marlane Morse 
212 Peninsula Drive 
Lake Almanor, CA 96137 


